
From: O"Connor, Kevin
To: Downtown West Project
Subject: FW: Update
Date: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 10:01:51 AM

 
 
Kevin O’Connor
Energy Resilience Coordinator
City of San Jose Community Energy Department
Email: kevin.oconnor@sanjoseca.gov
Ph: (408) 535-8538
 

From: O'Connor, Kevin 
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 9:10 AM
To: Barry Flynn <brflynn@flynnrci.com>; Doug Boccignone - Flynn Resource Consultants Inc.
(dougbocc@flynnrci.com) <dougbocc@flynnrci.com>
Subject: Update
 
Hello Barry and Doug,
 
I’m following up on a few things:
 

1. The second meeting on Wednesday from 4-5 pm is going to cover Google’s interconnection
application and further discussion on the alternatives.  I think at some point later this week or
early next week we
should huddle with Lori and decide what alternative we are ready to
recommend and pursue with Google.  I will discuss this with Lori following our meeting on
Wednesday.

2. Also, as part of that 4-5 pm meeting on Wednesday, Google is going to share their
information again related to the DA so we can better capture that information and work
through it on our end.

3. I’m still pressing to get the SO #6 2nd amendment processed.  It with the attorney’s office and
I know that they are pretty busy with COVID-19.  I know this is important and will do what I
can
to get it done.  Thanks for your understanding.

 
Feel free to call me on my cell (408) 460-8106 or email if you have any questions or need to discuss
something.
 
Take care and be safe.
 
Kevin O’Connor
Energy Resilience Coordinator
City of San Jose Community Energy Department
Email: kevin.oconnor@sanjoseca.gov
Ph: (408) 535-8538
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